More than 4.1 million EU citizens from other member states who are eligible to vote live in Germany. They can vote in the European elections on June 9th either in their home member state or in Germany. But they can only vote once. If they would like to take part in the European elections in Germany for the first time, they can register in the electoral register of their municipality of residence until May 19, 2024. They can then vote on the candidates nominated in Germany. 

Around six percent of all those eligible to vote in the European elections in Germany are EU citizens from other member states. This includes around 300.000 potential first-time voters. This year, for the first time, 16- and 17-year-olds can also have a say in the composition of the European Parliament.
